THE ANTARCTICAN SOCIETY

Notice

The annual garden party of The Antarctican Society will be held at 8:00 p.m. on Saturday, June 10, 1961, at the home of Dr. Carl R. Eklund, member of the Board of Directors. The evening will include a brief account, with selected pictures, of the recent United States traverse which successfully made the overland journey from McMurdo Sound to the South Pole, by Dr. Albert P. Crary, leader of the expedition.

Suitable libations will be available for relaxation and, after the talk, Lobodon caroinophagus stroganoff and assorted goodies will be served. Wives and guests of members are invited to participate.

It would be appreciated if those attending are prepared to contribute \$1.50 per person in order to help foot the bill for refreshments. (Don't overlook the elephant's foot!)

To assist in having some idea of the number of persons that may be expected at the meeting, those planning to attend are kindly requested to inform one of the following as far in advance of the meeting as possible:

Paul Siple	JA	5-5800	(or	code	189)	ext.	2156
Gordon Cartwright	AD	2-3200	(or	code	191)	ext.	461
Carl Eklund	JA	5-5800	(or	code	189)	ext.	2561
Henry Dater	ST	3-0860	(or	code	113)	ext.	3795

Carl's address in Maryland is 6612 Tulip Hill Terrace. Go out Massachusetts Avenue approximately 2.5 miles beyond the District line at Westmoreland Circle to Bent Branch Road. Turn left and go to third street on right, turn right and go to fourth house on left side. His telephone is OL 4-8217.

In case of rain, the meeting will be postponed to 17 June.

HENRY M. DATER Secretary-Treasurer

Washington,

May 25, 1961.